
 

 
 
 
 
        Tuesday 22nd January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Due to receiving over 50 reply slips for our ‘Let’s move it’ club we have decided to split the 
sessions over the rest of the academic year so that all children get the opportunity to take 
part in the club at some point.  
 
Year 2 – Tues 29th Jan, Tues 5th Feb, Tues 26th Feb, Tues 5th March, Tues 12th March 
 
Cedar – Tues 19th March, Tues 26th March, Tues 2nd April, Tues 23rd April, Tues 30th April 
 
Beech – Tues 7th May, Tues 14th May, Tues 21st May, Tues 4th June, Tues 11th June 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience. We hope your child can still come along! 
 
Miss Justice and Miss Woodhouse.  
 


